NFU Turkey Group Chair Nomination: 2023
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	Email address and contact number
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The deadline for submission of this form is 17:00 on the 23 January 2023
Please submit your completed nomination form to the NFU’s Poultry Adviser, Tom Glen via email: NFUPoultry@nfu.org.uk. You must have listed the required details for all four of the NFU members supporting your application, in order to be considered. As it may be difficult to obtain handwritten signatures we are asking for the contact details of all four members supporting your nomination which we will only use to verify their support for you once your application has been submitted.
The receipt of your nomination form will be acknowledged and therefore if you do not hear anything via email by 17:00 on the 24 January 2023 please let Tom Glen know on 07909901874 or via email: NFUPoultry@nfu.org.uk. 
NFU members will then be invited to a meeting of the NFU Seasonal Poultry Group via MS Teams on 9 January 2023 where candidates who have met the nomination criteria will be allocated two minutes each to present to the group on why they should be elected as chair. Members will then vote to elect the next NFU Seasonal Poultry Group Chair.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the NFU’s Poultry Adviser, Tom Glen on 07909901874 or via email: NFUPoultry@nfu.org.uk. 
